


 
 

 

III APABAL  CONVENTION 

New Trends, New Teachers 

 

(Escola d’Hoteleria de les Illes Balears) 
Universitat de les Illes Balears,   

Palma de Mallorca 

March 20th, 2015 
 

Dear members and friends, 

 

APABAL, the English Teachers' Association of de Balearic Islands is proud to announce the 

celebration of its III APABAL Convention, which will take place on 20th of March 2015 under the 

theme “New Teachers, New Trends".  

The present edition will focus on e-learning, CLIL, new methodologies on English teaching, the 

teacher profile and Erasmus+. All very relevant issues concerning the teaching of English as a 

foreign language. 

 

 10 hours attendance will be certified by the Conselleria d’Educació. 

 Registration until March 13th. 

 The list with people accepted will be published in our web www.apabal.com on March 17th 

 

REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT 

 

 

*Online Registration:  available on the 

Association Website: www.apabal.com  

*Registered participants will be provisionally 

accepted  

 

a) Formal registration: 

 Registration will not be effective until the bank transfer has been made and notification is 

received by the Organising Committee.  

 

Attendance fees will be paid via bank transfer to the following account number.  

 

Sa Nostra (2051 0100 53 1070014218) 

 

*Please specify attendant’s name and concept (III APABAL Convention 2015)  

 

                    **For any question or request send a mail to info@apabal.com 

 

**ATTENTION: To become a member before the event go to: www.apabal.com and 

click on “BECOME A MEMBER” (It will take you 1 minute) “bank details are safe”  

Until March 13th 2015 

 Members: 15 € 

 Non- members: 30 € 

 University students: 10 € 

 University students (already members): 5€ 


